
From: Fred Lopez
To: Porter, Marcia (ECY)
Subject: Re: Fruit Packing Industry General Permit Modification
Date: Tuesday, July 14, 2020 10:36:00 AM

THIS EMAIL ORIGINATED FROM OUTSIDE THE WASHINGTON STATE EMAIL
SYSTEM - Take caution not to open attachments or links unless you know the sender AND
were expecting the attachment or the link

We just got done cleaning our lagoon for this year and I am attaching a couple of pictures.

Our liner looks in good shape.

mailto:windypointfred@gmail.com
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Thanks,

Fred Lopez
WP Packing LLC
183 Windy Point Dr.
Wapato, WA 98951
Tel. (509)877-4446
Cell (509)945-7222
Fax (509)877-2077
windypointfred@gmail.com

On Thu, Mar 7, 2019 at 10:43 AM Porter, Marcia (ECY) <mpor461@ecy.wa.gov> wrote:

Ecology is holding a public comment period on the permit modification to the Fresh Fruit Packing
Industry General Permit from March 6 to April 22, 2019.  Please note you will or may have received a
packet of information with a comment period ending date of April 8, 2019; the comment period
ending date has been extended to April 22, 2019.  All avenues to submit comments have been
extended to April 22, 2019 as well. 
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We propose to authorize the use of additional products within the fresh fruit packing industry in
Washington State. 

Products include:

One post-harvest fungicide for stone and pome fruits
Two wastewater treatment coagulants for treating wastewater from the fresh fruit packing
industry prior to discharge under the permit

To view the draft permit and associated documents please visit the Fresh Fruit Packing General Permit
Webpage.

Workshop and Hearing Information

We are also holding a public workshop and hearing about the permit modifications. The workshop will
explain the proposed modifications and answer questions. During the hearing, people may give oral
testimony and written comments on the proposed modifications to the permit. Written comments will
receive the same consideration as oral testimony. 

Only the portions of the permit revised during this permit modification are available for
comment.

 

Next steps: After the close of the comment period we will review and respond to comments. We will
send our response to comments to anyone who provided contact information and include it in the final
permit documents.  The proposed effective date of the modified permit is July 1, 2019. 

 

Questions

Marcia Porter
Fresh Fruit Packing General Permit Manager
marcia.porter@ecy.wa.gov
509-454-7864

 

 

Marcia Porter

Water Quality General Permits Manager

509-454-7864—office

509-406-6624--cell

 

This communication is public record and may be subject to disclosure as per the Washington State Public Records Act,
RCW 42

https://ecology.wa.gov/Regulations-Permits/Permits-certifications/Fresh-fruit-packing-general-permit
https://ecology.wa.gov/Regulations-Permits/Permits-certifications/Fresh-fruit-packing-general-permit
https://ecology.wa.gov/Events/WQ/Fresh-Fruit-Packing-General-Permit/Fresh-Fruit-Packing-Industry-General-Permit-Modifi
mailto:marcia.porter@ecy.wa.gov


.56

 


